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KID Museum celebrated 
National Computer Science 

(CS) Education Week

Arlington Career Center and Arlington Tech students 
participated in the SkillsUSA State Champtionships in 

Virginia Beach April 19-21, 2024

Washington-Liberty ACE team placed 2nd in the 2024 
Virginia Student Presentation Night

Washington-Liberty's Architecture, 
Construction and Engineering (ACE DC) team 
participated in the Student 
Presentation/Mock Design competition. 
Students presented their final projects to a 
panel of judges on April 25th, 2024 at the US 
Patent & Trade Office in Alexandria.  WL's ACE 
team brought home the 2nd place trophy.

The Career Center was awarded the SkillsUSA Cup for earning the most medals during the 
State Championships.  This is the 2nd year in a row they have won the Cup.  Congrats to Tom 
O'Day (TV Production course) as well as Rosenia Peake and Desiree Alexander's 
(Cosmetology/Barbering) students that participated in this year's state competitions.

TV Production, 
Cosmetology and 
Barbering placed 
in the top 3 in all 
the competitions 

they entered.
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Washington-Liberty and Yorktown High School students 
particpate in the FBLA State Leadership Conference

Amazon chats with FBI 
Cyber STEM APS students

Michael Banks from Amazon talked to APS 
students and parents about the 
cybersecurity field and related 
opportunities.  Students also went on a 
field trip to the FBI Academy in Quantico, 
VA.

Students from Washington-Liberty and Yorktown particpated in the Future Business 
Leaders of America (FBLA) State Leadership Conference in Reston, VA.  Multiple students 
from both High Schools qualified for the National Competition this summer in Orlando, FL. 

Students 
programmed the 
Ozobots to act out 
the story.  This was 
a fun and 
interactive way for 
students to learn 
about the life cycle 
of the butterly as 
well as basic 
programming 
concepts.

VPI students retell "The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar" with 

Ozobots


